
Rothbury First School 
Safeguarding Newsletter

March 2024

If you are worried 
about a child's safety 

please do not hesitate 
to contact the 

Designated
Safeguarding

Leads straight away.

The following 
members of staff are 

Designated 
Safeguarding Leads at 
Rothbury First School

Mrs C Auld
Mrs H Duffield

Our safeguarding 
governor is 

Diane Pringle

They can be contacted 
on 01669 620283 or 

via email

For further 
information on 

safeguarding at our 
school, please look on 
the safeguarding page 

on the school 
website.

RFS Safeguarding

WHO TO CONTACT IF 
YOU HAVE A CONCERN 

ABOUT A CHILD
        POSITIVE PARENTING

                                  

Positive parenting uses techniques that work well for every 
child. These techniques will help you build and strengthen your 
relationship with your child, leading to them being happier, 
along with less stress for you. All parents can come under 
pressure or stress from time to time, and it can even lead to 
them wanting to smack their children – although many parents 
regret it later. But evidence shows that it is not an effective way 
to discipline your children.

Information taken from

http://www.rothburyfirst.northumberland.sch.uk/website/safeguarding_1/611956















